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Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Re: M-2006-017 TR-3 Request for Decision Date Extension Approval 
1 message

Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> Tue, Nov 27, 2018 at 11:49 AM
To: Bruce Humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net>
Cc: Scott McGuire <jsmcguire@hourglasssands.com>

Scott,
 
The DRMS accepts this request as a waiver to the 30-day review period for technical revisions pursuant to Rule 1.9.1 and
acknowledges the request for a decision date of December 10, 2018.
 
Please be aware I will be out of the office from December 11th to the 25th, returning on 12/26.  If any additional extension
is necessary, it should be extended to January 2019. 

 
Tim Cazier, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
 
 
P 303.866.3567 x8169  |  F 303.832.8106  |  C 303.328.5229
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
tim.cazier@state.co.us  |  www.mining.state.co.us
 
 
On Tue, Nov 27, 2018 at 10:56 AM bruce humphries <hlhumphries2@comcast.net> wrote: 

I am sending this again since I am having email issue today.  We would like a one week extension for TR3, M2006-
017.  Is this email sufficient?

thanks

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

 

From: Cazier - DNR, Tim 
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 10:44 AM 
To: Scott McGuire 
Cc: Bruce Humphries 
Subject: Re: M-2006-017 TR-3 Adequacy Letter

 

Bruce, Scott:

 

Just checking in to see if you'll be able to respond to my adequacy letter this week.  The decision date is set for next
Monday (12/3) and I'll need some time to review.  Will you need an extension? 

 

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
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On Fri, Nov 16, 2018 at 11:44 AM Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us> wrote:

Scott,

 

A hard copy of the attached pdf file will be sent with today's mail to Lawrence Martin.  I've copied Bruce as you
requested yesterday.

 

Please contact me if you have any questions.

 

Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist
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